
Pre-K Home Learning: ​Week 6 
 

Dear Pre-K Families, 
 

I miss you all! Thank you for taking the time to 
read these plans, share pictures, and participate 
in check-ins. We will be continuing to learn about 
shadows and reflections this week. I’m so excited 
to read one of my favorite stories from this unit, 
The Puddle Pail​, this week, too! We will be 
beginning to notice that materials are 
transparent, translucent, or opaque. We will also 
continue to experiment with shadows and 
sources of light! I’m wishing for lots of warm days, 
so that we can play outside in the best light 
source of all - the sun! 

 
  

 
In gratitude, 
Ms. Valente 


